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 U.S. Department of Justice 
 
 National Security Division 
 
 
 
Assistant Attorney General Washington, D.C.  20530 
 
  July 9, 2009 
 
 
By E-File 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 l2th St. SW, Room TW-B204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: AfriSpace, Inc./AfriSpace Satellite, Inc. 

SAT-ASG-20090415-00044 
 EB Letter - 09-23 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 
The Department of Justice (“DOJ”), including the Federal Bureau of Investigation (“FBI”), with 
the concurrence of the Department of Homeland Security (“DHS”), requests that the Federal 
Communications Commission (“Commission”) defer action on the above-referenced 
applications.  DOJ, DHS, and FBI (“the Agencies”) are currently reviewing these matters for any 
national security, law enforcement, and public safety issues but have not yet completed that 
effort.  We therefore request that the Commission defer action until such time as the Agencies 
notify the Commission of the completion of their review and, based on the results of such 
review, request appropriate action by the Commission.  DOJ, FBI, and DHS will advise the 
Commission promptly upon completion of our review. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ KATHRYN QUINN 
Kathryn Quinn 
Foreign Investment Review Staff 
National Security Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
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cc:  
 
David Krech (via email at david.krech@fcc.gov) 
Best Copy and Printing, Inc. (via email at fcc@bcpiweb.com) 
Myrva Charles (via email at myrva.charles@fcc.gov) 
Dennis Johnson (via email at dennis.johnson@fcc.gov) 
Matt Warner (via email at matthew.warner@fcc.gov) 
Jim Bird (via email at jim.bird@fcc.gov) 

 
 
 


